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October 26, -2005 

Liquor Act Review, 
GNWT Dept. Finance, 
Box 1320, 

Yellowknife, NWT XIA 3R6 
Ph. 873-9802 

Yellowknife, NT XlA 2L9 
Liquoractreview.gov.nt.ca 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re:·NwtLIQUORACT REVIEW -. 
. . ' ' - . 
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We are the Board of Northern Heights Condominium residential building 
located in downtown Yellowknife consisting of 109 apartment units. 

We are writing this letter to express our concerns to possible changes to the 
Liquor Act which may negatively affect residents of our building with possible 
increased noise factors and more public drunkenness. Our residents currently 
endure many of these negative effects during our daily life in downtown 
Yellowknife and would not like to see more related to alcohol. 

We have encouraged individual residents to contact the Review process 
directly with more specific positive and negative concerns and thank you for 
your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact myself at 873-2615 
with any further questions or comments you may have, meanwhile we remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Barry Neary, 
Vice President 
Board of Management 

Cc Robert Hawkins, MLA, YK Centre 
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